
 

  

Notice of Public Review Period 
Regarding RIHousing’s Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCVP) 

Draft Five Year and Annual Plan for FY25 

AT:  
RIHousing  
44 Washington St  
Providence, RI 02903  

In accordance with RIHousing’s agreement with the Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD), RIHousing will hold a public hearing and comment prior to finalizing its FY2025 Public 
Housing Authority (PHA) Five Year and Annual Plan effective July 1st, 2025. RIHousing’s draft PHA 
Five Year and Annual Plan are available on RIHousing’s website at https://www.rihousing.com/public-
information/. The public comment period is 45 days from March 10th to April 17th, 2025. A hearing will 
be held at RIHousing on Monday, April 17th, 2025, from 11:00 am-12:00 pm to comment in person.  

RIHousing will accept comments by email, mail or by phone for a period of 45 days. Please address all 
comments to:  

RIHousing  
Attention: Katie Michaud  
44 Washington St  
Providence, RI 02903  

Email: hcvcomment@rihousing.com 
Phone: 401-277-1564  

Please notify RIHousing if you require an accommodation to participate in this process. 
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